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Mrs. Grant, Warden 
Rayai Victoria Oollgge.

October 16, 1939

Dear Mrs. Grant,
I am having the Information prepared In connection with the Royal 

Victoria Collage, out it will take a little time to get It ready. I think
therefore it would be prenature to appoint the committee this week, but 
that by the November meeting of Sonate things may be in. shape so that the
Committee can be set up.

Yours sincerely,

L. W. DOUGLAS.
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